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Mr. Tim Behrens

The McManus Commedies
2801 East 12* Avenue
Spokane, WA 99202

Dear Tim:

President
Paul J. Drew

October 13, 2000

Thank you for your part in making the Wyoming State Bar’s 2000 Annual

Meeting a success!

Your presentation provided just the right tone to cap the evening of our
Annual Banquet. We can all relate to “The Humor of Pat McManus” but when you
added the “News Brief” about some of our favorite folks everything fit perfectly. We

got a lot of wonderful comments.

I will look forward to seeing you another time when you return to Gillette and

CAM-PLEX.

Richard H. Honaker, Rock Springs

4th District

Anthony T. Wendtland, Sheridan

Sth District
Michael D. Greear, Worland
6th District

Thomas E. Lubnau Il, Gillette

7th District
Ann M. Rochelle, Casper
8th District
Kari Jo Gray, Douglas
9th District
William H. Twichell, Pinedale

Executive Director
Anthony W. Lewis

Sincerely,

WYOMING STATE BAR

TSy

Paul Drew

1999/2000 President

“Proud to be a Wyoming Lawyer”



